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PUBLIC NOTICE 

INTENTION TO DE-REGISTER TWO AUDIT FIRMS REGISTERED IN THE 

NAMES OF BRAHMBHATT & CO AND D.H. KATO & CO 

 

This is to notify that, The National Board of Accountants and Auditors (NBAA) intends to 

deregister the above named audit firms. Efforts to trace them (including partners) through 

their registered office premises, emails or phone numbers have failed. As a result of that, the 

Board has in many times failed to conduct Audit Quality Review (AQR) to these firms. 

With this notification, we require the partners of the mentioned two audit firms to submit 

written objection against deregistration within 14 (fourteen) days from the date of this notice.   

 

TAKE NOTICE THAT, failure to submit written objection, the Board will proceed with the 

deregistration process. 
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EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, 
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12th October 2020 

 


